


 

 

 

The Media Alliance represents more than 1500 freelance journalists in Australia to whom we provide 

contract advice and professional support. In 2010 the Australian Competition & Consumer Commission  

granted the Media Alliance the authority to bargain collectively on behalf of freelancers with the four 

major publishers. Our concern is to see freelancers fairly rewarded for the journalism they produce. 

 

It is only through a transparent, equitable and accountable rates system that our freelance members 

can have faith that they are being treated with respect and can earn a decent living. 

 

The Media Alliance promotes good practice in the journalism profession and we are keen to contribute 

our professional expertise and advice to assist in achieving such practice. 

 

We continue to provide freelancers with access to professional training programs as well as advice on 

copyright arrangements and contracts. This month, we will be announcing a program for freelancers to 

receive training in the Media Alliance Journalists’ Code of Ethics and the latest developments in media 

law. 

 

Under the Australian Competition & Consumer Commission’s authority, we seek an urgent meeting 

with you to discuss the issue of freelance rates of pay and others issues that concern our freelance 

members. Please contact me by March 25 to arrange a time and date to meet that is mutually 

convenient. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Paul Murphy 

Director, Media 

Media, Entertainment & Arts Alliance 

Tel (02) 9333 0944    

paul.murphy@alliance.org.au  

 
 




